Year 12-13 Vanuatu Cultural/Service Trip 2014
We are now accepting applications for the April 2014 trip to Vanuatu. This builds on the success of annual trips that have been running to Vanuatu since 2006. Students will be selected from Yr12 and Yr13 to go on the trip.
The trip will be approximately 7 days in duration in April holidays at the completion of Term 1, 2014. The group will be a mix of male and female students with at least one male and one female staff member. The cost of the trip is approximately $1800-$2000 and will include accommodation, airfares and most food.

Our time in Vanuatu will include being involved in the everyday life of students at Onesua Presbyterian College, visiting Tekara Primary School, cultural tourism and finished with two days in Port Vila. There will be an element of service required both prior to departure and whilst at Onesua.
The trip is challenging; both physically and emotionally and you will need to have great interpersonal skills, be physically fit, responsible, mature and able to adapt to challenges and change. Some of the activities will involve swimming up to 50m off shore so you need to be a confident swimmer.
If you are interested please complete the questions and personal details below, as well as providing a parent’s signature and a teacher’s name as a referee.

Student Name:

Your Interests:

Why you are interested in this trip to Onesua College and Vanuatu:
Any relevant experience / Community service you have been involved in before now?
Student Signature: 

Parent’s Signature:

Teacher referee:
(Please make sure you have asked permission from the teacher to list them as a referee)
Please return your form to Mr McNeill by Thursday 11th July, Week 10 in Term 2 – his office is located up the main stairwell in Strowan House in room SH202.

Applicants will be informed whether they have an interview early in Term 3, 2013.
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